
SELECTBOARD MINUTES   January 23, 2005    7:00PM 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
This special meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm at the Dummerston Town Office in 
Dummerston, Vermont. 
 
Members Present:  Chair Cindy Jerome, Vice Chair Paul Normandeau, Clerk Kevin Ryan, and 
Shorty Forrett 
 
This special meeting was called to approve the wording of the Warning for the 2006 Town Meeting. 
 
On a motion from Shorty, seconded by Kevin, the Board approved of the Warning, as printed. 
  
There being no further discussion to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:09 pm, with 
no further decisions made. 
 
 
_______________________________  
Approved 
 
 
_______________________________   
Cindy Jerome, Chair 
 
 
_______________________________   
Kevin Ryan, Clerk 
 
 


